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From: Jim Boult <jim.boult@qldc.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 23 April 2019 2:26 pm
To: Colin Keel
Subject: FW: Your ODT article 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

They are multiplying.... 
 
BTW the ODT letter is being run as an editorial piece this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jim Boult ONZM |  Mayor |   
Queenstown Lakes District Council 
M: +64  274 801 201   
E: jim.boult@qldc.govt.nz 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, 23 April 2019 1:57 PM 
To: Jim Boult <jim.boult@qldc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Your ODT article  
 
Hi Jim 
 
I for one concure 100% you are well versed with airport running Surely sense will overrule mad thinking. 
 
Great comments from  which I believe you were emailed a copy. 
 
Best Regards 
 

 

 
Sent from my iPhone 




